# **EYE ON THE WORLD**

Nov. 5, 2022

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of Nov. 5, 2022.

### **Compiled by Dave Havir**

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take your stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).



"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

# How many billionaires in the world?

• An article by Staff titled "There Are 2,668 Billionaires in the World, and Here Are 23 of the Most Famous Ones" was posted at buzzfeed.com on Oct. 30, 2022.

### Chaotic world economy creates huge financial losses

• An article by James Gordon titled "World's 20 Richest Tech Billionaires Lose \$500 Billion! Elon Musk, Mark Zuckerberg, Jeff Bezos and Bill Gates Take Massive Hit Amid Plunging Stock Prices" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2022.

#### International food crisis

• An article by Andy J. Semotiuk titled "G-7 Countries Could Face Migration Problems Due to Global Food Shortage" was posted at forbes.com on Oct. 26, 2022.

- An article by Arthur Prashar, Jamie Phillips and Will Stewart titled "Putin Pulls Out of Deal to Supply Grain From Ukraine—Risking Mass Starvation in the Third World—After 'Inventing Story' That the British Navy Blew Up the Nordstream Gas Pipeline and Attacked Russian Ships Off Crimea Today With Suicide Drones" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Dimitri Simes titled "Russia Returns to Grain Deal After Receiving 'Guarantees' Kyiv Won't Use Corridor for Military Purposes" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Lynsey Addario titled "Inside the Horn of Africa's Hunger Crisis" was posted at nationalgeographic.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

### International climate change

- An article by Leila Sackur titled "Climate Protesters Campaign by Throwing Food at Art [at Various Places Around the World], but Does That Work?" was posted at nbcnews.com on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Thomas Lifson titled "Wind Farm Dismantled to Expand Coal Mine as Germany Faces Its Green Reckoning" was posted at americanthinker.com on Oct. 30, 2022.
- An article by Katie Pavlich titled "Greta Thunberg Finally Admits What Climate Change Activism Is Really All About [Tearing Down Capitalism and Implementing Communist, Government-Controlled Systems Around the World]" was posted at townhall.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Dillon Burroughs titled "Judge Sentences Climate Activists Who Glued Themselves to Painting [in the Netherlands] to Light Sentence to Avoid Discouraging Future Protests" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

### China, climate change and coal

• Looking back to October 2021, an article by Philip Wang titled "China Tells Mines to Produce 'As Much Coal As Possible' " was posted at ctvnews.ca on Oct. 20, 2021.

• Looking back to April 2022, an article by John Hayward titled "World's Worst Polluter China Increases Coal Production by 300 Million Tons" was posted at breitbart.com on April 21, 2022.

### **International covid**

- Looking back to October 2022, an article by Stan Johnson and Yara Murray-Atfield titled "As [Australia] Victoria's Covid-19 Pandemic Declaration Lifts, Vaccine Mandates and Policies Being Scrutinized" was posted at abc.net.au on Oct. 11, 2022.
- Looking back to October 2022, an article by Staff titled "Germany: Mask Mandates Again a Hot Topic Ahead of Winter" was posted at amp.dw.com on Oct. 17, 2022.
- An article by Ian Williams titled "China's Demented Zero-Covid Policy Is No Longer About Health; It's About Power and Mass Surveillance" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2022.
- A Reuters article by Natalie Grover titled "EU Regulator [European Medicines Agency] Recommends Adding Heavy Periods [Menstrual Bleeding] to Side Effects of mRNA Covid Shots" was posted at reuters.com on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Hannah McDonald titled "Two New Strains of Covid Have Been Found in the UK Which May Be Immune to Current Vaccines, Health Officials Warn" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Chris Tomlinson titled "Italy: Meloni Considers Inquiry Into Handling of Wuhan Virus Pandemic" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 30, 2022.
- An article by Jack Newman titled "Families Run to the Exit at Shanghai Disneyland as Thousands of People Are Locked In and Barred From Leaving Over Covid Scare" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 31, 2022.
- An article by Dylan Housman titled "Countries That Pursued 'Zero-Covid' Lockdowns Have the Least Immunity From the Virus; Report Finds" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Nectar Gan titled "Death of Boy in Lockdown Fuels Backlash Against China's Zero-Covid Policy" was posted at cnn.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

# Comments about origin of covid

• An article by Emily Craig titled "More Evidence Covid Was Engineered in a Lab? Another Explosive Study [by Dr. Washburne of Research Institute Selva Analytics, Professor Antonius VanDongen of Duke University and Dr. Valentin Bruttel of the University of Wurzburg in Germany] Dismisses Natural Origin Theory—but Experts Say It's Just More 'Uninformed Nonsense' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 24, 2022.

• An article by Chris Pleasance titled "Wuhan Lab at Center of Covid Claims 'Worked on a Shoestring Budget' With Scientists 'Under Huge Pressure to Meet Deadlines'—and May Have Had a Broken Filter Just Before Pandemic Began" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 1, 2022.

# Comments about creating new strains

• An article by Caitlin Tilley and Mansur Shaheen titled " 'This Is Playing With Fire; It Could Spark a Lab-Generated Pandemic': Experts Slam Boston Lab Where Scientists Have Created a New Deadly Omicron Strain With an 80% Kill Rate in Mice" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 17, 2022.

### **Comments about Russia**

• An article by Peter Suciu titled "America Is Already at War With Russia (in Cyber Space)" was posted at 19fortyfive.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

#### Russia-Ukraine war

- An article by Micky Wootten titled "DOD Confirms Presence of U.S. Troops in Ukraine" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Marc Champion titled "Russia's Invasion of Ukraine Moves Toward 'War of Drones' as Winter Looms" was posted at bloomberg.com on Nov. 2, 2022.

# Russia-Ukraine war—nuclear possibility?

• An article by Jonathan Rose titled "The World's Five Nuclear Superpowers Are 'on the Brink of a Direct Armed Conflict' Which Will Have 'Catastrophic Consequences'; Russia Warns [Mentioning U.S., Russia, China, Britain and France—Without Mentioning India, Pakistan, North Korea and Israel]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.

#### **Comments about China and Taiwan**

• An article by Robert Kelly titled "Can China Invade and Conquer Taiwan? Study Ukraine" was posted at 19fortyfive.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

• An article by Eric Martin and Debby Wu titled "U.S., Taiwan Plan In-Person Trade Talks as China Tensions Simmer" was posted at bloomberg.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

#### **Comments about Russia and China**

- An article by Joseph Bosco titled "China and Russia Prepare to Turn Cold War II Into a Hot War" was posted at thehill.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Staff titled "China, Russia, India Enabling Myanmar's Military Rule: Report" was posted at aljazeera.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Lyle Goldstein titled "China-Russia Axis Solidifying Against the West" was posted at asiatimes.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Sakshi Tiwari titled "Ukraine War: China Comes in Full Support of Russia; Calls for Impartial Investigation Into 'Bio Military Activities' " was posted at eurasiantimes.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

#### **Comments about China**

- An article by Keith Zhai and Chun Han Wong titled "Who Is China's New No. 2? A Business Pragmatist or a Party Loyalist?" was posted at wsj.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Lizzie O'Leary titled "What Is the Future of China's Surveillance State?" was posted at slate.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Lucas Nolan titled "TikTok Admits Chinese Employees Can Access Private Data of Users in UK, Europe" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

### **Comments about Israel**

- An article by Yehuda Levi titled "Terror Wave in Judea and Samaria Continues As Israel Heads to Elections" was posted at dailywire.com on Oct. 30, 2022.
- An article by Madeline Hubbard titled "United Nations Calls on Israel to Get Rid of Nuclear Weapons" was posted at justthenews.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

• An article by Sukhmani Sethi titled "Israel's PM [Yair Lapid] Concedes Defeat to Benjamin Netanyahu in This Week's Election—as the Nation Prepares for Its Most Right-Wing Government" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.

#### **Comments about Iran**

- An article by Lewis Pennock titled "Iranian Organization [15 Khordad Foundation] Which Offered \$3.3 Million Reward for Murder of Author Salman Rushdie Is Sanctioned by U.S. Government—After Writer of 'The Satanic Verses' Was Stabbed on Stage in August and Blinded in One Eye" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Brittany Chain titled "Iranian Protesters Say 17-Year-Old Female Student Died After Being Hit by Riot Police Baton as Revolutionary Guard Chief Warns: 'Today Is the Last Day of Riots' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Akhtar Makoii titled "Iranian Police Beat Teenage Girl to Death for Tearing Photos of Islamic Republic Founder Khomeini Out of Her Schoolbooks" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Charlotte Pence Bond titled "Iran Will Hold Public Trials for at Least 1,000 Detained Protestors" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "U.S. and Saudi Militaries on High Alert Over Intelligence Warning of Imminent Attack [by Iran]: Report" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- A video and an article by Christian Oliver titled "Horrifying Video Shows Iranian Officers Dragging a Protester Into an Underpass, Savagely Beating Him, Running Him Over With a Motorbike and Shooting Him at Point-Blank Range" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.

### **Comments about Saudi Arabia**

- An article by Tom Porter titled "Saudi Ruler Mohammed Bin Salman Is Seeking to Humiliate Biden As Part of a Global Power Play" was posted at businessinsider.com on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Alia Shoaib titled "Biden Administration Considers Hindering Military Aid to Saudi Arabia in a 'Punishing' Response to It Cutting Oil

Production; Report Says" was posted at businessinsider.com on Oct. 29, 2022.

### **Comments about Czechs protesting**

- A Reuters article by Michael Kahn and Jiri Skacel titled "Czech Protesters [From 'Czech Republic First' Oppose the EU and NATO Alliance and Want to Be Militarily Neutral] Call for New Government, Direct Gas Talks With Russia" was posted at reuters.com on Oct. 28, 2022.
- A Reuters article by Michael Kahn titled "Czechs [Who Support the EU, NATO and Ukraine] Rally Against Rising Extremism and Voice Support for Ukraine" was posted at reuters.com on Oct. 30, 2022.

#### **Comments about Brazil**

- An article by Eirian Jane Prosser titled "Jair Bolsonaro Loses to Left-Wing Rival in Runoff of Brazil's Knife-Edge Election: Ex-President Luiz Inacio Beats Far-Right 'Trump of the Tropics' After Millions Cast Their Votes in Tight Contest" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 30, 2022.
- An article by Frances Martel titled "Brazil: Peaceful Protests Attract Tens of Thousands Rejecting Corrupt Socialist President-Elect" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

### Comments about gun control in Canada

• An article by David Krayden titled "Trudeau Is Creating a Gun-Free Canada With No Right to Self-Defense" was posted at humanevents.com on Oct. 28, 2022.

### Transgender—U.K. medical establishment

- An article by Hayley Dixon titled "Most Children Who Think They're Transgender Are Just Going Through a 'Phase'—Says NHS [National Health Service in England]" was posted at telegraph.co.uk on Oct. 23, 2022.
- An article by Breccan F. Thies titled "U.S. Medical Establishment Pushes Genital Mutilation, Chemical Castration on Children as U.K. Sounds Alarm" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 25, 2022.

### **International miscellaneous news**

An article by Joseph Michalitsianos titled "Oldest Guantanamo Bay

Prisoner, 75, Is Freed and Flown Home to Pakistan After Being Held There for 18 Years Without Charge on Suspicion of 'Facilitating' 9/11 Plotters" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2022.

- An article by Staff titled "Qatar 'Evict Thousands of Foreign Workers From Their Homes Ahead of the World Cup'—With Some Given 'Just Two Hours to Evacuate Buildings Without Being Able to Collect Their Belongings' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Max Aldred titled "Mystery Packages Arriving at People's Homes [in Queensland, Australia] Are Signs of a New 'Brushing' Scam Using Personal Address Details Sourced From Data Hacks" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Elizabeth Haigh and Alastair Lockhart titled "At Least 149 Dead and Scores Critical After Halloween Party Stampede in Seoul: Sickening Scenes Show Desperate Battle to Flee Suffocating Crush and Revive Victims After Thousands Tried to Get to Bar 'To See Local Celebrity' During South Korean Festival" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article titled "Poland Chooses U.S. to Build Its First Nuclear Power Plant" was posted at apnews.com on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Kenneth Niemeyer titled "More Than 60 People Died After a Suspension Bridge Collapsed in India" was posted at businessinsider.com on Oct. 30, 2022.
- An article by Ryan Hogg and Beatrice Nolan titled "Rishi Sunak Is Worth Almost \$850 Million, Making Him Britain's Richest Prime Minister" was posted at businessinsider.com on Oct. 30, 2022.
- An article by Bassem Mroue and Abby Sewell titled "Lebanon President [Michel Aoun] Leaves With No Replacement, Crisis Deepens" was posted at apnews.com on Oct. 30, 2022.
- An article by Associated Press titled "Biden Administration Issues Stern Warning to North Korea as Hermit Kingdom Fires at Least Three Missiles (Including an ICBM): Japan Issues Evacuation Alerts and Temporarily Halts Trains Amid Rocketing Tensions" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Jon Gambrell titled "Christian Monastery Possibly Pre-Dating Islam Found in UAE" was posted at apnews.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

• An article by Caitlin Tilley titled "Did Ebola Leak From a Lab? Scientists Claim Accident at U.S.-Funded Biofacility May Have Caused 2014 West Africa Outbreak" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.

- An article by Liz Friden and Caitlin McFall titled "South Korea Scrambles Jets as North Korea Launches 180 Flights on Border" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 4, 2022.
- An article by Omer Faroq Khan titled "[Former Pakistan PM] Imran Khan Shot at, Injured in His Leg—Blames PM, Home Minister, ISI" was posted at timesofIndia.com on Nov. 4, 2022.



"Eye on the World" comment: At this present time, we have the opportunity to watch and to learn how things work in our Republic in 2022. Let's take advantage of the opportunity to notice how the Democratic Party (with the help of the corporate media) is seeking to attract voters to them—when their policies are unpopular with the populace.

# Is the optimistism real or calculated?

• An article by John Rigolizzo titled "Chuck Schumer: 'Democrats Will Hold the Senate and Maybe Even Pick Up Seats' in Midterms" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

# Strategy—limit exposure with Biden and Harris

- An article by Joseph Curl titled "The Toxic Duo: Few Democratic Candidates Want Biden or Harris to Campaign With Them" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Andrea Cavallier titled "Washington Post Columnist [George F. Will] Calls for Biden and Kamala to Both Drop Out for 2024 for 'The Sake of the Country' and the New York Times Picks Up 'Fumbles' From His Gaffe-Laden Florida Speech" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.

# Analysis—"Dems getting destroyed on messaging"

An article by Bradford Betz titled "California's [Gavin] Newsom Says Dems

Getting 'Destroyed' on Messaging: 'We're Going to Have to Do Better' " was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.

### Analysis—couldn't focus on economy, inflation, border and crime

- An article by Dan M. Berger titled "As Election Looms, Republicans Gain With Voters [by] Focusing on Economy [Inflation, Border and Crime]" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Meghan McCain titled "Biden's Democrats Are Guilty of the Great American Cover-Up—They've Lied and Lied Again About Crime, Immigration and the Economy—An Now They Are About to Pay the Devastating Price" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Morgan Phillips titled "It's the Economy, Stupid—and Has Been for a While: As Biden Focuses on Election Deniers, Scores of Polls Overwhelmingly Show Voters Have Been Worried About Their Pockets Over Abortion and Social Issues for Months" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.

# Analysis—talk about democracy

- An article by Edward-Isaac Dovere titled "This Is the Late Message Some Democrats Believe Could Make a Difference in Close Elections ['Convince Americans to Prioritize Democracy When They Cast Their Ballots']" was posted at cnn.com on Oct. 30, 2022.
- An article by David Harsanyl titled "'Save Our Democracy' Is the New 'Russia Collusion' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by John Rigolizzo titled " 'You Are in a Bubble': GOP New Hampshire Governor Slams [NBC] Chuck Todd for Saying Voters Should Care More About 'Election Denial' Than Inflation" was posted at dailywire.com on Oct. 30, 2022.
- An article by Haris Alic titled "Biden Suggests Voting for Republicans Is a Threat to Democracy" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Katelyn Caralle and Emily Goodin titled "Biden Thinks Democracy Is Democrats in Power: Republicans Tear Into President for 'Dividing' Americans Because He 'Can't Talk About His Own Policies' After Speech Warning of 'Dark Forces' in the Midterms" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.

EYE-NOV5

11/4/22, 8:06 PM

- An article by Susan Jones titled "Biden's 'Democracy' Speech: 'We're Seeing Record Turnout'; But, 'Extreme MAGA Republicans' Are Trying to 'Suppress' Voters" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Jennifer Smith titled "Room for Any Other Views? Outrage as Show's Sunny Hostin Likens White Women Voting Republican to 'Roaches Voting for Raid'; Joy Behar Calls Party a 'Cult' and Sara Haines Says All GOP Candidates Are 'Election Deniers' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Alex Oliveira titled "California Professor and Ex-CIA Staffer [Barbara F. Walter] Claims That 'Christian, White Men' Are Primed to Start a Civil War in America Because They 'Were Once Dominant and Are in Decline'—and Blames the Right for Spike in Violent Extremism" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by John Nolte titled "Biden Says Midterms Could 'Easily Be Illegitimate'—Then Blasts Election Deniers" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

# Strategy—call upon Barack Obama

- An article by Jeffrey Zeleny and Dan Merica titled "With His Own Midterm 'Shellacking' in Mind [in 2010 and 2014], Obama Returns to Campaign Trail to Boost Democrats" was posted at cnn.com on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Bill Barrow titled "Obama, Campaigning in Georgia, Warns of Threats to Democracy" was posted at apnews.com on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Stephen Fowler titled "Obama Says 'Democracy on the Ballot' in Georgia Early Voting Rally" was posted at gpb.org on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Harriet Alexander titled " 'The Numbers Are Extraordinary': Stacey Abrams Hails Georgia's Highest Ever Black Voter Turnout—Despite Calling State Election Reform Law 'Jim Crow 2.0' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by David Siders titled "Obama Warns Democracy 'May Not Survive' in Arizona If Election Deniers Win" was posted at politico.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Emily Goodin titled "Obama Confronts Heckler Who Shouted 'Like You' When Obama Said Republicans Want an 'Economy That's Very Good for Folks at the Very Top, but Not So Good for Ordinary People' in

Speech Warning 'Democracy as We Know It' May Die" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.

# Strategy—call upon Hillary Clinton

- An article by Keith Griffith titled "Deplorables 2.0: Hillary Clinton Blames Ill-Informed Americans for Rising GOP Fortunes Across U.S. and Questions Whether Voters 'Really Understand' What a Midterm's 'Red Wave' Would Mean" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Susan Jones titled "Hillary Clinton Slams 'The Level of Just Plain Crazy, Violent Hate Rhetoric Coming Out of Republicans' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Pam Key titled "Hillary Clinton: GOP Doesn't Want to Keep You Safe, They Want You Scared" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Nikolas Lanum titled "Hillary Clinton Laments GOP 'Election Deniers' in CNN Interview, Despite Past Stolen Election Claims [by Her]" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

# Strategy—call upon Bill Clinton

• An article by Keith Griffith titled "Bill Clinton Says Republicans Want Voters to Be 'Miserable and Angry': Ex-President Hits Campaign Trail in Tight New York Congressional Race and Shares Disputed Claim GOP Wants to Slash Medicare and Social Security" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.

# Strategy—add a Biden speech on Wednesday

- An article by Chris Pandolfo and Kelly Phares titled "Biden to Deliver Unscheduled DNC Speech at Union Station Near Capitol" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Emily Goodin titled "Biden Warns 'Dark Forces That Thirst for Power' Could Prevail in Midterms: President Links Attack on Paul Pelosi to Trump, the 'Big Lie', January 6 and MAGA Republicans in Divisive Speech Warning of Autocracy and '300 Election Deniers' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Meghan McCain titled "How Dare Biden Declare Evil People Vote Red! He's Become a WWE Hype-Man for the Left—the Democrats Must Be Terrified of Losing to Have Sunk This Low" was posted at dailymail.co.uk

on Nov. 3, 2022.

• An article by Elizabeth Elkind titled "Ohio Democrat Tim Ryan Rips His Own National Party and Says He Doesn't 'Want' Them on His Campaign and Suggests Biden Should Have Also Addressed the Economy in His Danger to Democracy Speech" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.

- An article by Katelyn Caralle and Emily Goodin titled "Biden 'Is a Tyrant': Furious Republicans Say President's 'Patronizing' Speech Saying Democracy Is 'Not the Rule of Monarchs' and the Midterms a Battle With MAGA 'Dark Forces' Won't Divide Americans and Distract From His Dire Record" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by David Marcus titled "Definition of Insanity [Repeating Ideas That Do Not Work]: Why Biden's 'Hail Mary' Union Station Speech Failed to Move the Needle" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 4, 2022.

# Strategy—sprinkle in some accusing of opposition

- An article by Pam Key titled "[MSNBC Claire] McCaskill: GOP Lives in 'Slimy Little Dark Corner Where All They Want to Do Is Lie' " was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Zeke Miller and Aamer Madhani titled "Biden Tears Into GOP, Labels DeSantis 'Trump Incarnate' " was posted at abcnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Pam Key titled "MSNBC's [Michael] Beschloss: GOP Midterm Victory Will Bring 'Brutal Authoritarian System'—Our Children Will Be Arrested, Killed" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Pam Key titled "MSNBC's [Michael] Beschloss: GOP Election Rehoric Like Mussolini, Hitler" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

# Strategy-stop focusing on abortion

- An article by Ingrid Jacques titled "Abortion an Answer to Inflation? Democrats Have Overplayed Their Hand, and Voters Know It" was posted at usatoday.com on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "[MSNBC Host Jonathan] Capehart: National Dems Have Urged Focus on Abortion, Democracy Over Economy" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 29, 2022.

• An article by Christian Toto titled "Why [Pro-Abortion Drama] 'Call Jane' Box Office Woes Spell Trouble for Democrats" was posted at hollywoodintoto.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

### Strategy—keep playing race card

- An article by Nikki Schwab titled "Stacey Abrams Claims Georgia Cops 'Want to Be Able to Take Black People Off the Streets' After Sheriffs Endorsed Her Republican Opponent in Governor's Race" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 31, 2022.
- An article by Joy Reid titled "Florida's Saying Votes Aren't Welcome If You're Black, Brown, Poor, Not Going to Vote GOP" was posted at msnbc.com on Nov. 2, 2022.

### Strategy—will last-minute gimmicks work?

- An article by Olivia Devereux-Evans titled "Biden Announces \$13 Billion Package to Bring Energy Costs Down for Low and Moderate Income Families to Help With Winter Bills; Critics Call Plan an Election 'Gimmick' With Just Six Days Until the Midterms" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Ben Zeisloft titled "White House Announces Days Before Midterms That Biden Administration Will Help Pay Certain People's Power Bills" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 2, 2022.

## Analysis—too much focus on famous candidates?

- An article by Jacob Stern titled "Democrats Keep Falling for 'Superstar Losers' [Specifically Mentioning Stacey Abrams and Robert Francis O'Rourke]" was posted at theatlantic.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by John Rigolizzo titled "'Superstar Losers' Stacey Abrams, [Robert Francis] Beto O'Rourke Raised \$170 Million to Unseat Republican Governors in Texas, Georgia; Polls Show They're Getting Crushed" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Rusty Weiss titled "[Ted] Cruz Taunts Beto [Robert Francis O'Rourke]: He's Getting Ready to Get His '[Derriere] Kicked' a Third Time" was posted at politicalinsider.com on Nov. 3, 2022.



"Eye on the World" comment: Claiming that the SCOTUS abolished abortion is either ignorant or devious. The SCOTUS did not abolish abortion. It merely put the topic back into the purview of the states—reducing the matter to a states-rights issue. Consider comparing the subject of abortion to slavery. Just as Christians are pleased that states cannot make slavery legal by voting, they also wish that states cannot make abortion legal by voting. The following headlines are about abortion articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

# **Comments about pro-life**

- An article by Jean Mondoro titled "Violence Against Pro-Lifers 22 Times Higher Than Against Abortion Advocates Since Roe Reversal: Data" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Jonathan Van Maren titled "10,000 Fewer Unborn Babies Were Aborted in June and July Thanks to Heartbeat Laws, End of Roe vs. Wade" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Breccan F. Thies titled "Pro-Life Laws Save Thousands of Lives After Roe Overturn" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Luke Rosiak titled "Team Behind \$5 Million Bid to Block Kentucky Pro-Life Law Includes Staffer Who Posted Satanic Temple Message, Another Marched With Radical Socialists" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

# Joe Biden is definitely pro-abortion

• An article by Craig Bannister titled "President Biden Declares That 'No One Knows Precisely When Does Human Life Begin,' Contradicting Catholic Catechism" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.

# Kamala Harris is definitely pro-abortion

• An article by Sandra Mitchell and Travis Schlepp titled "Vice President Kamala Harris Discusses Abortion Rights in Los Angeles Visit" was posted at ktla.com on Oct. 17, 2022.

# **Comments about pro-abortion**

• An article by Jon Brown titled "Pro-Life Woman 'Outraged' Her Face Used to Promote 'Demonic Activity' in Pro-Choice Ad Touted by [Hillary] Clinton" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 30, 2022.

- An article by Harriet Alexander titled "'Abortion Can Be Another Word for Mercy': Actress Anne Hathaway Tells 'The View' That Lives of 16-Year-Old Girls Can Be 'Irrevocably' Changed by the Ban in States Across the U.S." was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Amanda Prestigiacomo titled "Actress [Anne Hathaway] Calls Abortion 'Another Word for Mercy'—Promotes Abortion for Women's Career Advancement" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Michael W. Chapman titled "Virginia's Bishop Burbidge: Biden's Pro-Abortion Policy 'Only Brings About Pain and Death' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Bill Donohue titled "Abortion on the Ballot in Five States [California, Kentucky, Michigan, Montana and Vermont]" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Ben Zeisloft titled "Planned Parenthood Raises \$20 Million in Midterms" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 3, 2022.



"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

### How Biden describes his economic achievements

- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "More Lies: Biden Insists That Inflation Is Under Control" was posted at townhall.com on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Ben Zeisloft titled "'Relying on Credit Cards to pay Basic Bills': Reading Between the Lines of Biden's Rosy Economic Outlook" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

### Biden overlooking a few factors

• An article by Terence P. Jeffrey titled "Biden Has Increased Debt \$33,521 Per Income Tax Payer" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.

- An article by Rob Crilly titled "White House Is Forced to Delete Fact-Checked Tweet Claiming Biden Has Given American Seniors the Biggest Boost in Social Security in 10 Years" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Keith Griffith titled "Economic With the Truth! Biden Says 'Economic Growth Is Up and Inflation Is Down' Under Him—Despite Both Being Worse Than When He Took Over as He Launches Four-State Campaign Sprint to Boost Democrats in Tight Races" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 4, 2022.

### Green energy vs. coal

• Looking back to September 2022, an article by Chuck DeVore titled "As America Self-Destructs With Green Energy, China Preps for War With Coal" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 2, 2022.

### **Climate warriors**

• An article by Simon Kent titled "[Disney-Marvel Movie Star] Mark Ruffalo Stumps for Kathy Hochul: [She Is] 'Doing a Great Job' Blocking Fracking, Gas Power Plants" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 30, 2022.

### Fossil fuel-Biden's plan from day 1

• Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.

#### Fossil fuel-diesel market

- An article by Tucker Carlson titled "Thanks to Biden's Religious War in Ukraine, the U.S. Is About to Run Out of Diesel Fuel" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 27, 2022.
- An article by Breck Dumas titled "Threat of Diesel Shortage Looms as Reserves Dwindle" was posted at foxbusiness.com on Oct. 27, 2022.

• An article by Allen Zhong titled "Diesel Market to Stay Tight Into Winter: Chevron Chairman" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Oct. 29, 2022.

- An article by Olivia Devereux-Evans titled "'Some Cities May Run Dry for a Few Days': Diesel Supplier Warns Businesses on the U.S. East Coast to Prepare for Diesel Shortage After Russia Cut Off Imports" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Charlotte Hazard titled "Double Whammy Ahead? Lawmaker [Bryan Steil of Wisconsin] Warns of Impact From Diesel Shortage, Rail Strike After Election" was posted at justthenews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.

### **Comments about electric vehicles**

- An article by Jaspreet Gill titled "As Army Begins Electrification Push, C5ISR Office Aims to Smooth Bumps in the Road" was posted at breakingdefense.com on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Thomas Leffler titled "Electric Vehicles Catch Aflame During [Hurricane] Ian Aftermath" was posted at accuweather.com on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Mark Burton, Archie Hunter and Yvonne Yue Li titled "The Lithium Market Is Hotter Than Ever and Traders Are Moving In" was posted at bloomberg.com on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Jack McEvoy titled "After Mandating Electric Vehicles, Newsom Campaigns Against Law That Would Raise Taxes on His Donors to Fund EVs" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

# Comment—first all-electric passenger plane

• Looking back to September 2022, an article by Christopher Carbone titled "'Alice' in Wonderland: World's First All-Electric Passenger Plane Named After Famous Novel Takes to the Skies for the First Time in Washington to Reach 3,500 Feet [for an 8-Minute Flight] as 9-Seat Plane Is Set for Regional Commuters and Cargo" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Sept. 28, 2022.

### **Inflation**

• An article by Jenny Beth Martin titled "Joe Biden, Master of Inflation" was posted at cnsnews.com on Oct. 28, 2022.

EYE-NOV5

11/4/22, 8:06 PM

- An article by Staff titled "With Deep Recession Coming, Biden Prepares by Blaming Republicans" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 30, 2022.
- An article by Craig Bannister titled "Rep. Jim Jordan: If You Thought Halloween Prices Soared, Look What's Happened to Thanksgiving" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Ben Zeisloft titled "White House Chief of Staff: 'We Are Not in a Recession' " was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Top Hedge Fund Firm [Florida-Based Elliott Management, Founded by Billionaire Paul Singer]: 'Dishonest' Officials Set World on Path of 'Hyperinflation'—'Societal Collapse' Possible" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 4, 2022.

### **Finances**

- An article by James Reini titled "Winter Energy Woes Hit Early: 29 Million U.S. Households Already Cannot Pay Bills and Families Are Buying Fewer Groceries to Keep the Lights On—Study Says Cold Weather and Rising Costs Will Deepen the Crisis" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Andrea Cavallier titled "Golden State [California] Is Warned There's No End in Sight to Mass Exodus of Businesses Amid Skyrocketing Taxes" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.

### Food crisis

- An article by Sumner Park and Madison Alworth titled "Baby Formula Shortage Stretches Into Eighth Month" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 27, 2022.
- An article by Pheben Kassahun titled "Grand Island [New York] Mother Receiving Baby Formula Across State Lines as Shortage Persists 10 Months Later" was posted at wkbw.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

# Illegal immigration—constitutional duty

- Looking back to November 2018, an article by Rob Natelson titled "The Feds Have a Constitutional Duty to Stop the Caravan at the Border" was posted at i2i.org on Nov. 19, 2018.
- Looking back to October 2021, an article by Rob Natelson titled
  "Immigration: How Biden Is Violating the Constitution" was posted at i2i.org

on Oct. 21, 2021.

#### 17 times the Biden administration—"the border is secure"

• Looking back to September 2022, a video and an article by Thaleigha Rampersad and Andrew Stiles titled "Watch: 17 Times the Biden Administration Said the Border Is Secure" were posted at freebeacon.com on Sept. 21, 2022.

# Alejandro Mayorkas—"the border is secure"

- Looking back to July 2022, an article by Katelyn Caralle titled " 'Look, the Border Is Secure': Alejandro Mayorkas Makes Stunning Claim With More Than 200,000 Migrants Passing Every Month for Three Months—the Most Crossings in a Year in History and as DC and New York Say They Are Feeling the Strain" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on July 20, 2022.
- Looking back to September 2022, an article by Jeff Poor titled "Mayorkas: 'We Are Doing So Much' on U.S. Border Policy to 'Enforce the Law' " was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 24, 2022.

### Kamala Harris—"the border is secure"

• Looking back to September 2022, an article by Susan Jones titled "Vice President Harris: 'The Border Is Secure' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Sept. 12, 2022.

# Henry Cuellar—"the border is not secure"

• An article by Susan Jones titled "Democrat Henry Cuellar: 'No, the Border Is Not Secure'; 'Over 5 Million Individuals in Just 2 Years' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Oct. 24, 2022.

# Illegal immigration

- A photo and an article by Tim Meads titled "Isn't This an Invasion? Venezuelan Nationals Carry Foreign Flag, Charge U.S. Border, Attack Agents" were posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Bob Price titled "Massachusetts Towns Blindsided by Migrant Relocations Without Notice From State" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Mairead Elordi titled "Tim Ryan [of Ohio] Pledged in 2019 to

Defund ICE, Support Citizenship for Millions of Illegal Immigrants" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

• An article by Neil Munro titled "'Moderate' Democrat Tim Ryan [of Ohio] Backs Free Sex Changes for Illegal Migrants" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

# Truth about immigration and voting

- Looking back to July 2021, an article by Julio Rosas titled "There It Is: NYT Op-Ed [by Alossa Araxia Abrahamian] Gives the Game Away by Wanting to Let Non-Citizens to Vote in U.S. Elections" was posted at townhall.com on July 29, 2021.
- Looking back to July 2021, an article by Rebecca Downs titled "NYT Guest Essay Opinion Piece [Alossa Araxia Abrahamian] Claims 'There Is No Good Reason You Should Have to Be a Citizen to Vote' " was posted at townhall.com on July 31, 2021.
- Looking back to August 2022, an article by Susan Jones titled "Rep. Byron Donalds [of Florida]: Biden's Open Borders Goal Is to 'Change the Electorate' was posted at cnsnews.com on Aug. 29, 2022.

# However, many Hispanics are supporting conservatives

- An article by Julio Ricardo Varela titled "Ron DeSantis' Popularity Among Latinos Is the Fault of Hapless Democrats" was posted at msnbc.com on Oct. 30, 2022.
- An article by Hank Berrien titled " 'We Tried to Warn Them': Megyn Kelly Slams Dems, Notes Poll Showing [Latino and] Suburban Women Flooding to GOP" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Joseph Curl titled "Suburban Women Join Blacks, Hispanics in Exodus to GOP Ahead of Elections" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

# Voting by mail

- An article by Beth Brelje titled "Pennsylvania's Department of State Has Sent Out 249,000 Ballots to Unverified Voters in 2022 Election" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Oct. 30, 2022.
- An article by John Rigolizzo titled "Pennsylvania's Supreme Court Rules

State Cannot Accept Undated, Incorrectly Dated Mail-In Ballots" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

• An article by Jack Phillip titled "More Than 13 Million Mail-In Ballots Cast So Far Ahead of 2022 Midterms: Research [According to the U.S. Election Project, Run by the University of Florida]" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

### **Comments about voting**

- An article by Ethan Cohen and Melissa Holzberg DePalo titled "Pre-Election Voting Is Surpassing 2018 Levels With More Than 21 Million Ballots Cast" was posted at cnn.com on Oct. 31, 2022.
- A video and an article by Shawn Fleetwood titled "Florida Democrat Election Official Claimed He Didn't Know Anything About Ballot-Harvesting Problems; This Video Says Otherwise" were posted thefederalist.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

# Comments about U.S. military

• An article by Micaela Burrow titled "'Eroding Morale': Veterans Group [Veterans for Fairness and Merit] Strikes Back at DOD Over Race-Based Admission" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

# Comments about defunding the police

- Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paige Fernandez titled "Defunding the Police Will Actually Make Us Safer" was posted at aclu.org on June 11, 2020.
- An article by Alyssa Guzman titled "Female Portland School Bullies Pulverize Girl in Common Room While Staffer Walks Past and Does Nothing, Triggering \$1 Million Lawsuit: Woke City Banned School Cops in Wake of George Floyd's Murder" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "Police Are Warning About Soft on Crime Policies: 'We Cannot Keep You Safe' " was posted at townhall.com on Oct. 29, 2022.

# **Comment about weak District Attorneys**

• An article by Micky Wootten titled "D.A. Stands for 'District Attorney'—Not 'Defense Attorney,' Rep. Zeldin Tells [New York] Governor [Kathy] Hochul

During Gubernatorial Debate" was posted at cnsnews.com on Oct. 28, 2022.

# **Comment about power-hungry District Attorneys**

• An article by Elle Purnell titled "The FACE Act [Freedom of Access to Clinic Entrances, Which Can Be a Weapon for Federal Law Enforcement to Use Against Political Dissidents] Is Unconstitutional; It's Past Time Congress Got Rid of It" was posted at thefederalist.com on Oct. 28, 2022.

### **Homeless problem across America**

• An article by Dani Anguiano titled "Homelessness Has Risen 70% in California's Capital [Sacramento]; Inside the Staggering Emergency" was posted at the quardian.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

### Joe Biden and his "crime record"

• An article by Morgan Phillips titled "Biden Insists Democrats Have a 'Great Record' on Crime—Even Though Polls Say Republicans Would Handle Violence and Murders—and Rapes Rising Across the Country Over the Last Year" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 21, 2022.

# Soaring crime

- An article by Alex Oliveira titled "\$49 Million to Live Four Blocks From That Drug Market? San Francisco's Ultra-Luxurious Four Seasons Residences Sells Just 13 of Its 146 Apartments, as Street Crime and Drug Abuse Are Blamed for Deterring Prospective Buyers (Including Steph and Ayesha Curry)" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 30, 2022.
- An article by Vanessa Serna titled "New Mexico Woman, 21, Is 'Stabbed to Death With a 3-Foot Metal Sword by Ex-Boyfriend, 25, and His New Girlfriend, 19, Who Then Tried to Decapitate Her' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Landon Mion titled "Iowa Teenagers Accused of Killing Spanish Teacher Over Bad Grade" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "'New Yorkers Live in Fear': NY GOP Candidate Lee Zeldin Slams Gov. Hochul Saying 'It's Time to Take Streets Back' After Homeless Man With 25 Arrests and Wanted for 2 Other Sex Attacks Is Busted for 5:30 a.m. Rape of Jogger in the West Village" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.

### **Comments about gun control**

• An article by Paul Farrell titled "Texas Mom Shoots and Wounds Burglar Who Broke Into Her Home While She Was There With Her Children—Man 'Refused to Leave' and Tried to Get Into Bedroom Where Family Was Hiding" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 30, 2022.

#### Comments about teachers' unions

• An article by Breccan F. Thies titled "Data: Teachers' Unions Funneled \$59 Million to Leftist Causes Despite 57% of Teachers Being Republicans, Independents" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2022.

# **Comments by Winsome Sears**

• Looking back to April 2022, an article by Ian Hanchett titled "[Winsome] Sears: The Rich Already Get to Decide What Their Kids Are Taught, Everyone Else Should Have That Power" was posted at breitbart.com on April 12, 2022.

### Transgender—Florida

• An article by Mansur Shaheen titled "Florida Medical Board Bans Puberty Blockers for Minors Under the Age of 18—After Hearing Testimony From 'Detransitioners' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2022.

### Transgender—miscellaneous comments

- An article by Sophie Mann titled "Shocking Moment Woke Wisconsin Students Shred and Eat Christian Protester's Bible Outside Screening of Matt Walsh's Transgender Documentary 'What Is a Woman?' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Tim Pearce titled "[Ben] Shapiro at Texas A&M: Transgressives Are Tearing Down Society, Starting With Your Kids" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Kurt Schlichter titled "How Twisted Must You be to Justify Cutting Apart Kids?" was posted at townhall.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Greg Wilson titled "Give Them 'Pandemic Amnesty' and Here's What They'll Beg for Next [Amnesty for Helping Youth Change Gender]" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

### **Comments about Marxist BLM corporation**

• Looking back to June 2020, an article by Aaron Steinbuch titled "Black Lives Matter Co-Founder [Patrisse Cullors] Describes Herself As 'Trained Marxist' " was posted at nypost.com on June 25, 2020.

- An article by Andrew Selsky titled "U.S. Gathered Intel on Oregon [Black Lives Matters] Protesters, Report Shows" was posted at apnews.com on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Lindsay Konick titled "New York Magazine Writer [Jonathan Chait] Admits Media 'Afraid' to Criticize the Left on Covid, Black Lives Matter" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Janice Limon titled "Greenville County [South Carolina] Now Allows Black Lives Matter, Make America Great Again Items at Polling Places" was posted at wyff4.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

# Despicable reaction to BLM corporation

• An article by Velena Jones titled "Racist Hate Speech ['Black Lives Don't Matter' and 'Kill Them All'] Found at Oakland Elementary Fuels Parents' Concerns" was posted at nbcbayarea.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

### Wonderful personal example of "Black Lives Matter"

• Looking back to October 2022, an article by Gloria Oladipo titled " 'Everything I Do Is Saying Black Lives Matter': How Artist Amy Sherald Defined an Era [Being More Impressive Than the BLM Corporation]" was posted at theguardian.com on Oct. 10, 2022.

# **Comments about police misconduct**

• An article by Charmaine Patterson titled "Man Freed After Serving 38 Years for a Murder and Rape He Didn't Commit; DNA Proved His Innocence" was posted at people.com on Oct. 28, 2022.

### Covid—no distinction between vaccinated and unvaccinated

• Looking back to August 2022, an article by Josh Chapin titled "Updated CDC Covid Guidelines Remove Distinction Between Vaccinated and Unvaccinated" was posted at abc11.com on Aug. 11, 2022.

• Looking back to August 2022, an article by Ian Miller titled "CDC Finally Changes Covid Guidance, Now Treats Vaccinated and Unvaccinated People the Same" was posted at outkick.com on Aug. 11, 2022.

• An article by Melissa Healy titled "Are the Unvaccinated Still a Danger to the Rest of Us?" was posted at latimes.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

## When will the "pandemic" be over?

- Looking back to September 2022, an article by Dan Diamond titled "Biden's Claim That 'Pandemic Is Over' Complicates Efforts to Secure Funding" was posted at washingtonpost.com on Sept. 19, 2022.
- Looking back to October 2022, an article by Spencer Kimball titled "U.S. Extends Covid Public Health Emergency Even Though Biden Says Pandemic Is Over" was posted at cnbc.com on Oct. 13, 2022.

### **Comments about lockdown**

- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "The Terrible Toll of Covid School Closures Is Revealed: Prestigious Study Shows Average American Schoolchild Slipped Six Months Behind With Math—With Students in Poorest Areas Now Two-and-a-Half Years Behind" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Stephen Moore titled "Who Really Shut Down Our Businesses and Schools? [It Began With the Democratic Governors]" was posted at creators.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Amanda Prestigiacomo titled "Top Levi's Exec [Jennifer Sey] Ousted Over Anti-Lockdown Speech Rips the 'Left's Betrayal' " was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 2, 2022.

# Comments about covid "amnesty" for tyrants

- An article by Katie Pavlich titled "One of Covid's Worst Tyrants [Randi Weingarter, President of American Federation of Teachers Union] Wants Forgiveness" was posted at townhall.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Brandon Drey titled "Second Largest Teachers Union Boss [Randy Weingarter] Slammed After Agreeing With 'Pandemic Amnesty' Plea" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Ben Zeisloft titled "Lockdown Tyrants Want 'Pandemic Amnesty'—Conservatives Flood Social Media With Reminders of What They

Did" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

• An article by Justin Hart titled "Public Health Elites Who Pushed Anti-Science Policies Deserve Accountability, Not 'Amnesty' " was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 2, 2022.

### **Comment about Rand Paul**

• An article by Dan Diamond and Rachel Roubein titled "Rand Paul Says U.S. Botched Covid; He Could Soon Lead Probes of It" was posted at washingtonpost.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

### Comments about flu shot and covid vaccine

- An article by Luke Andrews titled "Pfizer Announces Two-in-One Vaccine for Covid and Flu—Which It Hopes Will Boost Sluggish Uptake for Both Shots" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Adriel Bettelheim titled "Pfizer and BioNTech Study Covid-Flu Combo Vaccine" was posted at axios.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

#### Comments about vaccine mandates for children

- Looking back to October 2022, an article by Dan Diamond and Lena H. Sun titled "False Claim [by Tucker Carlson] That CDC Would Require Covid Vaccines for Kids Goes Viral" was posted at washingtonpost.com on Oct. 19, 2022.
- Looking back to October 2022, an article by Cheyenne Haslett titled "CDC Corrects Conservative Claim [by Tucker Carlson]: They Can Recommend, Not Mandate Covid Vaccines in Schools" was posted at abcnews.com on Oct. 20, 2022.
- An article by Chelsea Cirruzzo titled "D.C. Council Considers Tossing School Covid Vax Mandate" was posted at axios.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Lauren Lumpkin titled "D.C. Council Votes to Delay Students' Coronavirus Vaccine Requirement [for Age 12 and Older]" was posted at washingtonpost.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

#### Comments about vaccine mandates

• Looking back to October 2022, an article by Diane Wilson titled "Covid-19 Vaccine Mandate Keeps Retired Fort Bragg Soldier From Getting Military

Honors" was posted at abc11.com on Oct. 13, 2022.

• An article by Bryan Pietsch titled "Judge Tells NYC to Rehire Workers Fired for Refusing Vaccination" was posted at washingtonpost.com on Oct. 26, 2022.

• An article by Brianna Herlihy titled "NYC Firefighters, Teachers Ask Supreme Court to Pause Covid Mandate That Cost Them Their Jobs" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

### **Comments about covid vaccines**

- An article by Annika Kim Constantine titled "Omicron-Specific Covid Boosters Appear to Work Well, New Data Says—Regardless of the Side Effects You Experience" was posted at cnbc.com on Oct. 15, 2022.
- An article by Dr. Peter A. McCullough titled "Vaccinating After Recovering From Covid-19 [Is Begging for Trouble With Blood Clots]" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Lauren Shank titled "Judicial Watch Files FOIA Lawsuit Against HHS for Covid Vaccine Safety Documents" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- A Reuters article by Blake Brittain titled "Moderna, Not U.S. Government, Must Defend Covid-19 Vaccine Patent [Infringement Lawsuit] Case for Now" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Jean Mondoro titled "New Study Points to Possible Connection Between Pfizer's Covid Vaccine and Myocarditis Among Children" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Umair Irfan titled "Your Free Pandemic Health Perks Are on the Way Out [With Federal Funding Running Out, Privatization Is Well Underway]" was posted at vox.com Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Spencer Kimball titled "Moderna Shares Fall After Covid Vaccine Maker Lowers 2022 Sales Outlook" was posted at cnbc.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

#### Comments about masks

• An article by Jacob Stern titled "The Masks We'll Wear in the Next Pandemic [N95s Are Good; Some Scientists Want to Do Much Better]" was

posted at theatlantic.com on Oct. 13, 2022.

• An article by Jessica DiGiacinto titled "Nearly Half of U.S. Adults Say They Never (Or Rarely) Wear a Mask Indoors" was posted at forbes.com on Oct. 28, 2022.

- An article by Joe Lombardi titled "Covid-19: CDC Now Recommending Indoor Mask-Wearing in 7 New York Counties" was posted at dailyvoice.com on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Staff titled "Supreme Court Allows TSA to Issue Mask Mandates" was posted at forbes.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

### **Comments about Meghan Markle**

• An article by Alyssa Guzman titled " 'We Get It, You Bagged the Gorilla': Megyn Kelly Slams Meghan Markle for Constantly Referring to Prince Harry as 'Her Husband' and Calls Her a 'Liar' for Claiming to Have Never Looked Him Up Before Meeting Him" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.

### **Comments about Disney**

- Looking back to October 2022, an article by Hugo Martin titled "Disneyland Resort Tickets, Parking Prices Are Rising Again" was posted at latimes.com on Oct. 11, 2022.
- An article by Kevin Wong titled "As Profits Soar, the Disneyland and Disney World Magic Is Dying" was posted at yahoo.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

#### Comments about "The View"

- An article by Virginia Kruta titled " 'What Is That?': Joy Behar Had to Be Reminded Who [Louisiana Republican Steve Scalise] Was Targeted at [2017] Congressional Baseball Shooting" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Virginia Kruta titled "Co-Host [Joy Behar] Joins Audience, Boos Conservative on 'The View' for Saying GOP Could Win in Midterms" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Virginia Kruta titled "Joy Behar Suggests Americans Who Are Worried About Inflation Are Stupid" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

### Other comments about the news media

• An article by John Nolte titled "WaPo Reporter [Erik Wemple] Admits Media 'Afraid' to Tell Truths That Anger the Left" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 28, 2022.

- A video and an article by Amy Furr titled "Watch: CNN, MSNBC Try to Connect Paul Pelosi Assault to January 6th 'Toxicity That Infected Brains' of Citizens" were posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Ben Zeisloft titled "Majority of Americans Think Crime Is Up; MSNBC Says They're Just Manipulated by Republicans" was posted at dailywire.com on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Kevin Tober titled "[MSNBC] Joy Reid Accuses GOP of Rigging Polls to Create Narrative of a Red Wave" was posted at newsbusters.org on Oct. 31, 2022.
- An article by Christian Toto titled "Far-Left TheWrap.com Calls Out Gina Carano-Susan Sarandon Double Standard [Concerning Similar Quotes About Holocaust]" was posted at hollywoodintoto.com on Oct. 31, 2022.
- An article by Mark Joyella titled "Fox News Finishes First in October Cable News Ratings As MSNBC Drops 20% in Prime Time Key Demo" was posted at forbes.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Paul Bedard titled "Networks: 87% of GOP Coverage Is 'Negative'—100% for Kari Lake" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Matt Vespa titled "[Arizona Gubernatorial Candidate] Kari Lake Torches the Media: You Idiots Will Fall for Anything" was posted at townhall.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Alex Hammer titled "CNN to End Jake Tapper Prime Time Experiment After Midterms and Put Him Back on at 4:00 p.m.—Leaving the 9:00 p.m. Slot Still Free After Chris Cuomo's 2021 Departure" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Alex Sherman titled "CNBC Cancels 'The News With Shepard Smith' to Refocus on Business News" was posted at cnbc.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Hope Smith, Ronny Reyes and Vanessa Serna titled "False

Dawn for 'This Morning': Don Lemon's New CNN Breakfast Show Gets Only 387,000 Viewers—Almost 50,000 Less Than Its Predecessor at the Troubled Network" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.

• An article by Virginia Kruta titled "Jimmy Kimmel Admits He Lost Half His Audience for Bashing Trump—and He's Fine With That" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

### Comments about government snooping

- An article by Dan Bowens titled "Bio-Hacking Humans: People Implanting Chips in Hands and Heads" was posted at fox5ny.com on Oct. 14, 2022.
- An article by Brian Flood titled "Google 'Punishing Republicans' Who Speak Out Against Big Tech, Conservative Study Claims" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 2, 2022.

### Comments about government and corporate censorship

- An article by Allum Bokhari titled "Report: Twitter and Facebook Had Regular Meetings With DHS on Censoring Americans" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2022.
- An article by Katie Jerkovich titled " 'That's Some Orwellian Nonsense': Dana Perino Slams Biden's Plan to Police Free Speech With Big Tech" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Keith Griffith titled "Biden's Homeland Security Colludes With Facebook to Target 'Disinformation' and Control Online Discourse on Topics Including Covid and the U.S. Withdrawal From Afghanistan, Bombshell New Report Claims" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Natalie Winter titled "DHS Censorship Lead [Dr. Kate Starbird] Believes Big Tech Has 'Moral Obligation' to Suppress Populism, Advised Group Working With DNC to Censor Conservatives" was posted at warroom.org on Nov. 2, 2022.

### **Comments about free speech**

• An article by Olivia Hajicek titled "The ACLU's Interpretation of 'Anti-Discrimination' [Which Would Restrict the Decisions of Business Owners, Even When They Have Nothing to Do With the Identity of the Customer] Would Destroy Free Speech" was posted at thefederalist.com on Oct. 28, 2022.

• An article by Zach Jewell titled "Michael Knowles Talks [About] Conspiracy Theories in College Speech, How the Left Uses Label to 'Get Dissidents to Shut Up' " was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 1, 2022.

#### **Comments about Twitter**

- An article by Alana Mastrangelo titled " 'The Gates of Hell Opened': Leftists Throw Epic Meltdown Over Elon Musk Buying Twitter" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Jonathan Chadwick titled " 'The Great Purge Has Begun': Twitter Users Report Losing Thousands of Followers as Elon Musk Formally Takes Over the Platform—and Sets to Work on 'Bot Cleaning' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Jonathan Chadwick and Stephen M. Lepore titled "General Motors Cancels Advertizing on Twitter After Elon Musk Takes Over While Other Companies Consider Pulling Out If Donald Trump Makes a Return" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2022.
- A press release titled "Kingdom Holding Company (KHC) and the Private Office of His Royal Highness Prince Alwaleed Bin Talal Bin Abdulaziz Al Saud [of Saudi Arabia] Announce the Roll Over of Their Ownership of the Existing Shares (34,948,975) Valued at U.S. \$1.89 Billion [Keeping KHC and the Prince Jointly As the Second Largest Investor After Elon Musk]" was posted at twitter.com on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Katabella Roberts titled "Jack Dorsey Retains [18 Million Shares, 2.4 Percent] Stake in Twitter, Saving Elon Musk \$1 Billion" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Stephen M. Lepore and Tom Brown titled "Elon Musk's Twitter Revolution Begins Tomorrow: Plans to Cut 50% of All Jobs at Social Media Giant, Eliminate 'Work From Anywhere' Policy and Introduce His \$8-a-Month [Blue] Tick [Subscription] Charge by Monday [Nov. 7]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Lucas Nolan titled "Elon Musk Agrees [in Less Than a Week] to Restore Twitter Censorship Tools After Meeting With Leftists Groups Including ADL, NAACP" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

### **Comments about Paul Pelosi incident**

• An article by Miranda Devine titled "Biden and Democrats Spin the Attack on Paul Pelosi to Smear Trump, MAGA Backers" was posted at nypost.com on Oct. 30, 2022.

- An article by Kathryn Jean Lopez titled "Paul Pelosi, Social Media and the Christian Call to Love" was posted at osvnews.com on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Batya Ungar-Sargon titled "For Years, the Left Has Willfully Ignored the Kind of Horrific Crime the Pelosis Suffered and Let Criminals Run Rampant; Now They're Finally Waking Up—Shame About the Forgotten Victims" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Andrea Cavallier titled "Mystery of Paul Pelosi Hammer Attack Deepens as New Police Account Reveals How Speaker's Husband Calmly Opened Door to Cops After Phoning 911, Did Not Reveal He Was in Trouble and Then Walked Back Towards 'Intruder' Who Bludgeoned Him" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 4, 2022.

### **Comments about Supreme Court**

- An article by Irene Loewsnson titled "If Supreme Court Ends Affirmative Action, How Will the Military Adapt?" was posted at armytimes.com on Oct. 26, 2022.
- An article by Neirin Gray Desai titled "The End of Affirmative Action? Supreme Court Case Claiming Harvard Discriminated Against White and Asian Applicants Will Be Heard This Week, With Conservative Majority Expected to Strike the Policy Down" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 30, 2022.
- An article by Tyler Olson titled "Ketanji Brown Jackson Clashes With Anti-Affirmative Action Lawyer During Supreme Court Arguments" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 31, 2022.
- An article by James Reini titled "Americans Back the End of Affirmative Action and Want Race Kept Out of College Admissions, New Poll Suggests: Supreme Court Now Widely Expected to Ban It" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.

### **Democrats worried about Kamala Harris**

• Looking back to September 2022, an article by Pam Key titled "[Joy] Behar: Gavin Newsom and Stacey Abrams—What a Ticket That Would Be" was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 20, 2022.

• An article by Christopher Cadelago titled "Gavin Newsom Has Quietly Constructed One of the Biggest Digital Forces in Politics [Having Raised \$113 Million Since Fighting the Recall Attempt, Including About \$20 Million Through the Digital Operation]" was posted at politico.com on 10/28/2022.

### **Biden's mental capacity**

- Looking back to June 2022, an article by Daniel Chaitin titled "David Axelrod [Brilliant Political Adviser to Barack Obama]: Biden's Age 'Major' Problem for Future Political Viability" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on June 11, 2022.
- Looking back to July 2022, an article by Gabriel Hays titled "[Brilliant Political Adviser to Barack Obama] David Axelrod Sees Bad News for Biden: Things Look 'Out of Control and He's Not in Command' " was posted at foxnews.com on July 1, 2022.
- An article by Joseph Michalitsianos titled "Sure About That, Joe? Biden, 79, Claims U.S. Has 54 States During Speech in Support of Post-Stroke Senate Hopeful John Fetterman—As Gaffes Pile Up and Concerns Continue to Mount About the President's Cognitive Abilities" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Harriet Alexander, Emily Goodin and Nikki Schwab titled "Biden's Gaffe-Filled Speech: President Refers to Congresswoman [Debbie Wasserman Schultz] as 'Senator', Claims Son Beau Died in Iraq and Makes Bizarre Claim He Met the 'Inventor' of insulin—a naturally occurring hormone discovered in 1921" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Biden Falsely Claims He Spoke to 'Inventor' of Insulin Who Died a Year Before He Was Born" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Susan Jones titled "Biden: You Can Light Your House With Your Electric Car" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

# Biden and Harris supporters and detractors

• An article by Harriet Alexander titled "Biden Links Paul Pelosi Attack to January 6 and Blames Republicans 'Lies' for Influencing the Attacker Who 'May Not Be So Well Balanced': Demands People 'Stand Up'—Despite Failing to Condemn Kavanaugh Gunman" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2022.

• An article by Ty Roush titled "Scaremongering AOC Claims America Is Facing 'An Environment of Fascism' Due to 'Intimidation at the Polls'—and Says Soaring Inflation Is Fault of Wall Street Not Joe Biden" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2022.

- An article by Katie Balevic titled "AOC Says the U.S. Is 'Truly Facing an Environment of Fascism' Where Voter Intimidation 'Brings Us to Jim Crow' " was posted at businessinsider.com on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by David Ng titled "Leonardo DiCaprio, Mark Ruffalo Among Hollywood Celebrities Rejoicing in Socialist Win in Brazil: 'Let's Do It in America' " was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2022.
- An article by Staff titled "Dr. Phil on John Fetterman's Fitness for Office: '[Heck] No' You Wouldn't Get on a Plane If He Was Pilot" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Nikki Schwab titled "Fetterman and Oz Are Still Locked in a Tight Race Despite Democrat's Debate Performance, New Polls Show: Pennsylvania Senate Going Down to the Wire With Six Days Until the Midterms—as Officials Warn Results Could Take Days" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "Suspect Who Raided Democrat Katie Hobbs' Headquarters Is an Illegal Portuguese Migrant Who Is on the Run After Being Released on Bail: Arizona Candidate Initially Blamed Republican Rival Kari Lake" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Eric Cortellessa titled "In Heated Arizona Governor's Race, Calls Grow for Democrat [Candidate Katie Hobbs Who Is Arizona Secretary of State] to Recuse Herself as Elections Chief" was posted at time.com on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Ari Hoffman titled "Far-Left Portland City Council Member [Jo Ann Hardesty] Says Voting for Latino Opponent Is a Vote for 'White Supremacy' " was posted at the postmillennial.com on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Spencer Brown titled "White House Claims Biden 'Always' Condemns Political Violence—Except When It's Coming From the Left" was posted at townhall.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

### Mitch McConnell supporters and detractors

 An article by Natalie Allison titled "[Even Though Mitch McConnell Stopped Financially Supporting New Hampshire,] GOP PAC [Sentinel Action Fund] Floats New Hampshire Senate Candidate With Last-Minute Funding" was posted at politico.com on Oct. 28, 2022.

### Comments about conservatives

- Looking back to September 2022, an article by Greg Wilson titled "Winsome Sears Explains Why Democrats Feel 'Hatred' for Black Conservatives [Because Democrats Need 80-90 Percent of the Black Vote to Stay in Power]" was posted at dailywire.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Jim Henson and Joshua Blank titled "With Texans Focused on the Border and the Economy, [Greg] Abbott Leads [Robert Francis] O'Rourke 54%-43% Among Likely Voters in New University of Texas/Texas Politics Project Poll" was posted at texaspolitics.utexas.edu on Oct. 21, 2022.
- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "With Enemies Like These! Rising Star Arizona GOP Gubernatorial Hopeful Kari Lake Says Rino Liz Cheney Has Added 10 Points to Her Lead Over Dem Rival With Attack Ad Warning Locals Not to Vote for Her" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Hannah Bleau titled "Florida First Lady Casey DeSantis Mobilizes 1.1 Million Moms in 'MaMas for DeSantis' Initiative" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

## Trump supporters and detractors

- Looking back to September 2022, an article by Sarah Arnold titled "Trump Vows to Give Full Pardon and Apology to the Hundreds Convicted in Jan. 6 Protests" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Ashley Collman and Laura Italiano titled "Here's Why People Who Dislike Trump Were Allowed on the Jury for the Trump Organization Criminal Trial [Because Trump's Lawyers Ran Out of Strikes to Dismiss Jurors With Negative Opinions of Trump]" was posted at businessinsider.com on Oct. 29, 2022.
- An article by Harriet Alexander titled "Trump Aide Kash Patel Is Granted Immunity and Will Soon Testify in the Federal Case Involving Documents FBI Seized From Mar-a-Lago; Report Claims" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.
- An article by Geoff Earle titled "Trump Organization Will Now Have an

Independent Monitor During His \$250 Million Lawsuit With New York: Judge's Move Will Restrict His Real Estate Empire's Deals While He Faces Accusations He Inflated Property Prices" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.

• An article by Hannah Nightingale titled "Trump Brings Lawsuit Against 'Fraud' New York AG Letitia James [This Time in Florida]" was posted at thepostmillennial.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

### **General interest**

- An article by Melissa Koenig titled "Woke Pledge Replaces Hippocratic Oath: Minnesota Medical Students Vow to 'Honor All Indigenous Ways of Healing Historically Marginalized by Western Medicine' and Fight 'White Supremacy, Colonialism, Gender Binary, Ableism and All Forms of Oppression' "was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 13, 2022.
- An article by Connor Boyd titled "U.S. Is Suffering 'Worst Flu Outbreak in 13 Years' With Nearly 1 Million Cases and 7,000 Hospitalizations Already; CDC Report Warns" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Lillian Gissen titled "Julia Roberts, 55, Reveals Martin Luther King Jr. and His Wife Paid the Hospital Bill for Her Birth Because Her Parents Couldn't Afford It—After Her Mom and Dad Welcomed the King Kids Into Their School When Nobody Else Would" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Oct. 31, 2022.
- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "Best Place to Retire in the U.S.: Pennsylvania City Home to Oldest Amish Community in the Country [Lancaster] Dethrones Florida as Most Desirable to Settle Down in Due to House Prices and Quality of Life; Survey Finds [With the Top 10 Including 5 Cities From Pennsylvania, 4 Cities From Florida and 1 City From Michigan]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 1, 2022.
- An article by Alyssa Guzman titled "Magnitude 6 Earthquake Strikes in the Ring of Fire 750 Miles Off the Coast of California—Just a Week After a 5.1 Magnitude Hit San Francisco—but No Tsunami Warning Will Be Issued" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.



**Isaiah 55:6-11**—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man

his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not you thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word be that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."